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Comments: Hello Forest Service,

I am contacting you to state my opposition to the proposed drilling project by Pete Lien &amp; Sons on the

sacred site Pe'sla. These lands are sacred to not only the Dakota, Lakota, and Sioux, but to the many kinds of

people that call this nation our home. This proposed project not only sets a precedent for similar projects on

similar lands, but is in direct violation with the 1868 treaty signed by the United States Government and the Sioux

people. Please persevere the legacy of those that came before us and preserve the land for those that come

after us. Do not move forward with this drilling project. 

Thank you, 

Helena Goos

 


